SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover - July 19, 2025
Good Morning SDCFOA,
Yesterday I received this generous offer from the Nevada Interscholastic Officials Association (NIAA).  They are having their opening session and, because they use a lot of our "stuff", have extended an offer to us to join in if we'd like.  The keynote presenter will be Shawn Hochuli who will be presenting on mechanics and signaling.  I can't help but think it may be a valuable opportunity so please feel free to attend if you are interested.  The Zoom Invitation and registration are attached below and, after opening, you use the QR code to register.  Have a great Saturday! - Steve

Good Afternoon Steve,
The NIAA would like to invite you and your group to attend our Signal School we will be putting on. This is a  State wide Football Training for Nevada on July 30th at 6:30PM. Shawn Hochuli will be our Guest Instructor this year to help us with our Signals and Mechanics. Please use this information below to share with your Associations. Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks and have a great day.
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